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The meeting on March 5 was fairly short and simple. The Town Manager, Robert Pontbriand, 
utilized most of the time on his Town Manager’s report.  
 
The town is planning on updating Pirone Park with new Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA). 
They will also be updating the town’s beach with the same regulations in mind.  
 
The town is waiting to hear from the Cannabis Control Commission about the recreational 
marijuana store to be opened. The Marijuana Bylaw group is currently working on a public 
information session.  
 


